THE UNIVERSITY OF NEBRASKA LINCOLN

INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

July 19, 1938.

Dr. F. C. Allen,
Department of Physical Education,
University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear "Phog":

In reply to your letter of July 14th, I am very glad to know that you will be with us on November 12th for our Pittsburgh game. The price of the tickets is \$3.00 each.

John Selleck informs me that he will give you a location as close as possible to mid-field. We have had tremendous pressure on us for seats for this game and to the public our story has been that we have been sold out for a month.

Best regards.

Yours truly,

L. McC. Jones,

Director of Athletics.

5-5